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Date: Friday, February 19, 2010
To: Metro
From: Pamela Welch, Records and Information Analyst

Subject: Potential Missing Record - September 24, 2001 Solid Waste Advisory Committee
(SWAC) Packet

[t cannot be determined that the above record existed. An attempt was made to confirm
the existence of the record by going through meeting packets from 2001 and interviewing
staff about a potential copy. Even though a copy of the packet was not found, this special
SWAC meeting was announced during the September 17t regular SWAC meeting so a
packet may not have been distributed.



